
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/20/2010 10:15:30 AM

'Melendez, Ernesto' (emesto.melendez@cpuc.ca.gov) 
'eam@cpuc.ca.gov' (eam@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Christopher Johns and Brian Cherry meeting w/ Comr Bohn

Hi Ernie/Lynn,
Sorry for the mix up. We thank you for the accommodation in changing the meeting time to 3:30pm 
scheduled tomorrow (12/21/10) between Chris Johns and Comr Bohn. Brian Cherry will also join in the 
meeting with Mr. Johns.

Happy Holiday!

Redacted
Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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